
 

JAG 
 
JAG is excited to be working with Proline Management - a property management company 
on Vancouver Island that provides management services for all types of real estate. We will 
be providing Proline with the Key Tracking Application (KTA) - a web-based, multi-user 
interface to provide real-time inventory management of Proline’s property keys. This 
application will work in conjunction with barcode scanning hardware to streamline Proline’s 
operations activities.  
 
Jesse Johnston 

Jesse has a keen interest in data collection and software engineering. 
His previous education and work experience has often led him into 
administration. He hopes to continue developing these skills in the 
field of computer science. After graduation, Jesse plans to pursue 
work as a database administrator and develop his skills in pursuit of 
the advancement of information technology. 
 
 
 
Aidan Ranney 
Aidan is passionate about software and is excited about its continuing 
integration into our daily lives. He has come to see development as a 
line of work that fosters skills in lateral thinking and continuous 
learning, both of which improve one's quality of life. After graduation 
he plans to pursue work in web applications and build skills across 
the development stack, before continuing further formal education. 
 
 
Gary Walsh 
Gary greatly admires the technologies, and advances therein, that 
have become necessary to our everyday life. He joined the ICS 
program at Camosun College to learn about computer programming 
and to pursue his dream career as a full stack developer. In addition, 
he enjoys working with databases and web/mobile applications. After 
graduation, he hopes to get as much work experience as possible in 
development before continuing into higher education at a university. 
 
 
We’d like to thank Adrian Leslie, Mingyang Wang and our other 

sponsors from Proline Management. Our team would like to thank our many instructors as 
well as our faculty advisor, John Loewen, and our program chair, Saryta Schaerer. Their 
collective support, guidance and experience as proven invaluable in our education and in the 
development of this project. 

 


